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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

CASNR administrator receives national Cotton Genetics Research Award
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Eric Hequet, an internationally-recognized cotton science researcher and chair of the Department of Plant and Soil Science, has been selected by the Joint Cotton Breeding Committee as the recipient of its Cotton Genetics Research Award. The honor was presented the honor Jan.10 at the Beltwide Cotton Improvement Conference in New Orleans. The award was established in 1961 by U.S. commercial cotton breeders.

IN THE SPOTLIGHT
Agricultural Council: AFS’s Keleigh Collinsworth named ‘Matador of the Month’
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Name: Keleigh Collinsworth; Major: Animal Science; Classification: ​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​ Undergraduate Second Degree; Organization: Pre-Vet Society; Hometown: Dallas, Texas; Month: November

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships & more
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 
UPCOMING 

CASNR Distinguished Alumni 

        & Outstanding Young

        Alumni Awards

       Monday, Feb. 18, 2019

       McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center

 CASNR Dean’s Scholar Reception

        3-4 p.m.; Feb. 22, 2019

       McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center

CASNR Spring Break

       March. 9-16, 2019

 CASNR Ag Honor’s Banquet

        6:30 p.m.; Thursday, April 18, 2019

       McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center

CASNR Spring Commencement

       May 18, 2019


	

	
	The Department of Landscape Architecture’s new innovative instructional tool combines a computer program and a sandbox. That teaching tool, called an augmented reality sandbox, allows students to visualize what happens to the topography of a certain section of land during construction, giving them the ability to visualize their product in a three-dimensional model, said Assistant Professor Melissa Currie. Housed in the Landscape Architecture studio in the Agricultural Pavilion, the AR sandbox is being used around the clock by students not only working on site engineering, but also is open to other landscape architecture students who might be able to use the technology for whatever project they are working on. >> more
AEC’s Maggie Elliot expands academic horizons to advanced bioeconomy track
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Maggie Elliot, a master's graduate student with the Department of Agricultural Education and Communications, has been named a Consortium for Advanced Bioeconomy Leadership Education student delegate. CABLE, for short, is a nationwide organization of 20 universities led by Ohio State University and supported by the USDA's National Institute of Food and Agriculture. 

AFS’s Brooks receives Chancellor's Council Distinguished Teaching Award
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A robust commitment to teaching has garnered Chance Brooks, a professor and associate chair of Texas Tech's Department of Animal and Food Sciences, a Chancellor's Council Distinguished Teaching Award, one of the highest faculty honors in the university system. The award recognizes those who demonstrate excellence in teaching, service to the teaching profession, service to students and scholarly activity.

CASNR’s National Academy of Sciences professor named to prestigious TAMEST
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Luis Rafael Herrera-Estrella, the President's Distinguished Professor of Plant Genomics in Texas Tech’s Department of Plant and Soil Science, has been appointed as the latest member of The Academy of Medicine, Engineering and Science of Texas. He joined Tech in 2018 as the result of a $5 million grant from the State of Texas Governor's University Research Initiative, which was matched by the university.

Texas Tech's Therapeutic Riding Center marks 20 years in the saddle
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Texas Tech's Therapeutic Riding Center recently reached a milestone as they celebrated two decades of service and research with equine therapy. Launched in the fall of 1998, the center had a humble beginning with only $500 and two borrowed horses. Since then, they've received donations and funds that have helped transform it into a resource for people who can benefit from therapeutic riding and hippotherapy. 

Canine's ability to detect explosive mixtures depends on their training
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Nathaniel Hall, an assistant professor with the Department of Animal and Food Sciences, finds that the ability of dogs to detect certain chemicals present in improvised explosive devices is related to whether that dog was trained to detect certain chemical components while eliminating others. He found was that it wasn't necessarily the type of mixture that determined whether the dog hit on it as a potential explosive.

Texas Tech cotton expert outlines keys to reviving U.S. textile manufacturing
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A revival for textile manufacturing in the United States is getting a fresh look. Eric Hequet, chairman of the Department of Plant and Soil Science, says the nation can do a better job of bringing back its textile production by focusing on high quality textiles, complete automation and improved cotton breeding programs. Cotton breeding programs need to focus on length, enhanced length uniformity and strength, he said.
AFS’s Backus joins major study to develop peanut allergy immunotherapy
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Brittany Backus, a senior research associate with the Department of Animal and Food Sciences, is joining a multidisciplinary research team working toward eliminating peanut allergies through a $3.3 million grant from the National Institute of Allergy and Infectious Diseases, a division of the National Institutes of Health. The treatment will use microneedles to possibly eliminate the peanut allergies. 

New Agricultural Water Management Certificate program set to launch
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Texas Tech agricultural experts report there's a growing need for training students in the latest irrigation technologies to enhance the efficiency of water use. In response, CASNR is set to offer an Undergraduate Agricultural Water Management Certificate to provide courses on efficient and profitable management of water for agricultural purposes, with emphasis on irrigation technologies. 

USDA appoints Wilkins to federal Fruit & Vegetable Industry Advisory Committee
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A highly-respected CASNR graduate has been appointed to the recently re-established federal government's Fruit and Vegetable Industry Advisory Committee. Tommy Wilkins, who graduated from the Department of Plant and Soil Science in 1982, is director of sales for Grow Farms Texas, a grower and distributor of high-quality, regionally grown fruits and vegetables in Donna, some 19 miles east of McAllen. 
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